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February 2, 1988

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Document Control Desk
Washington, D.C. 20555

Subject: Duke Power Company
McGuire Nuclear Station
Docket Nos. 50-369, -370

Gentlemen

During the AEOD inspection conducted at McGuire Nuclear Station during Decem-
ber 1987 and January 1988 NRC inspectors noted that a Safety Evaluation Report had
not been issued on McGuire's Procedure Generation Package. The inspectors further
advised that the NRC's review of this portion of McGuire's response to Supple-
ment I to NUREG-0737 was currently in progress.

Because of planned revisions to the McGuire Emergency Procedures Writer's Guide, a
component of the Procedure Generation Package, the NRC inspectors felt it would be
appropriate to suspend the review process until the revised Writer's Guide is
submitted. Duke Power concurs with this proposal; therefore, the purpose of this
letter is to advise the appropriate NRC personnel that Duke Power will submit a
revised Emergency Procedures Writer's Guide for McGuire Nuclear Station by July 1,
1988.

Very truly yours,

Y'q
-

Hal B. Tucker
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xc Dr. J. Nelson Grace Regional Administrator
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region II
101 Marietta St., NW, Suite 3100
Atlanta, Georgia 30323

Mr. Darl Hood
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

W.T. Orders
NRC Resident Inspector
McGuire Nuclear Station [
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